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SunRail Closed Monday, January 15 
 

Orlando – SunRail will be closed Monday, January 15 in observance of the federal holiday 
honoring Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Train service will resume Tuesday, January 16 with 36 
regularly scheduled train trips per day.  
 
For more information about SunRail, including fares, schedule and station locations, please visit 
www.sunrail.com. Please be careful around trains, railroad crossings, and while at station 
platforms. Be smart. Be safe.  
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